
Message from the Headmistress                                    21 May 2021 

Dear Parents  

   

It was wonderful to watch our U11s engage in a competitive track and field match on KGS 

grounds once again this week, particularly as the sun made an appearance! Your children 

were a credit to School, competing with gusto, flair and tenacity. Thank you to those 

parents who also observed from a respectful distance, enabling us to safely start to 

reconvene as a school community once again; it was lovely to be able to catch up with 

some of you in a more relaxed environment.  

   

As we look to next week, please note that Class photographs will take place on Monday 24 

May, with Tempest Photography overseeing proceedings. Please could I remind parents all 

pupils should come into school on Monday in full school uniform. If your child has PE 

please on this one occasion only bring their PE kit in their sports bag to change 

into.   Could I ask you to check uniform items are correct, and that badges and buttons are 

all in order. I do hope that the individual and sibling photographs were well received. 

Should you have any queries in relation to these, then please do get in touch.  

   

This week many pupils have been to visit me in my office for a quick catch up, to share 

their news or simply to say hello. They never cease to amaze me with their positive 

attitude, quiet confidence and good manners. Despite everything that has gone on over the 

past 14 months, they have continued to demonstrate determination and resilience in the face 

of adversity. I hope that they continue to recognise how proud I am, and their teachers are, 

of their efforts to move forward and continue to learn. They are a joy to be around!  

   

I do hope that the sun makes an appearance once again this weekend.  

   

With best wishes.  

   

Mrs K L O’Donoghue  

Headmistress  

   

 

 

 


